MUPY held the 2010 annual conference on new drugs.

April 22, 2010

MUPY by the Department of Pharmacology held the 2010 Annual Conference on Pharmacology of New Drugs
during 22 - 23 April 2010. The focus of this conference is to provide updated information on newly
introduced drugs with the emphasis on their pharmacological aspects. This event received nationwide
attention with over 250 pharmacists from all sectors of the nations attending the event.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/551



